
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date:  4-19-2021 

To:  Nichiha Customers 

From:  Jason Monday, VP Sales and Marketing 

 Michael Russo, Commercial Sales Director 

Re:  Price Increase for Nichiha Commercial Products (Architectural Wall Panels) and metal 

accessories 

 

Dear Valued Customer:  

 

Due to change in market dynamics, Nichiha is announcing a price increase effective June 14th, 

2021 on all Architectural Wall Panels and accessories.  

 

All orders placed on or after June 14th, 2021 will be invoiced at the new pricing level.  

 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact your local representative for established price increase percentages. Thank you for 

your continued support and business.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Jason Monday     Michael Russo 

VP Sales & Marketing   Director of Sales – Commercial Division 


